
Sts. Joseph and John Ski Club 2022
Sign-Up Information 5th-8th Graders

(Please note there are many changes this year as well
as a few things pending due to Covid19 and BMBW now
being owned by Vail Resorts)

This club gives students the opportunity to either ski or snowboard at
Brandywine Ski Resort. This five week club includes 5 lessons, ski or
snowboard rental, and transportation.

The 2022 Ski Club will begin on Monday, January 3, 2022 and be held
every Monday in January. Unfortunately, the time we will leave school and
return is still pending on Brandywine’s assigned lesson time they give us
after registration is complete on November 19, 2021. Due to Covid 19, they
want to stagger arrival and lesson times.

Membership is limited to 54 students due to bus capacity.  This will be
filled on a first come first serve basis.  All club members must take the bus.

2022 Ski Club Costs
*Brandywine has a base price for all skiers and snowboarders whether you
own or rent.
*Season Pass Holders are welcome to join for free and just pay for
transportation.
Brandywine Fee $220- this will be paid online once the link is given to you.
ONCE PAYMENT IS MADE, THERE ARE NO REFUNDS!
Charter Bus Fee- Approximately $75-$85 (This is still pending as we are
currently waiting for a quote due to the last minute ski club information
given to us)  This fee will be charged separately and can be paid by check



to Sts. Joseph and John or through Facts. You will receive information as
soon as we sign a contract for a bus.

Sign-Up and Additional Information
****Please read the attached information sheet from Brandywine explaining
Covid19 Vaccination cards for those over 12, masks, and other important
information before deciding to sign up for ski club

****In order to reserve a spot and get the link to join, please email Mrs.
Thomas at Kthomas@sjjschool.org. Once we receive 54 students, the club
will be closed.  If we do not reach 54 students by November 15th, we will
open it up to our 4th grade students.

*****After the link to join has been given to you, please go to Ski Club and
click on either Brandywine Ski or Brandywine Snowboard. On the drop
down menu, please select Mondays-4 PM before you proceed with the
checkout process.

*****Our resort has changed from Boston Mills to Brandywine.  Boston Mills
is no longer open on Mondays.

*****A request has been put in to Brandywine for a 3:00 start and 7:00
finish time. We might be leaving school later than years past.

******Club dates are January 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th, and 31st (January 3rd
and January 17th, we are not in school those days)

*****There will not be any additional ski passes given out this year.

*****Due to unpredictable weather, five sessions are not guaranteed.

mailto:Kthomas@sjjschool.org


Please let us know if you have any questions.  We are excited to have a ski
club once again this year!!!

LET IT SNOW!!!!
Mrs. Thomas and Mrs. Hamski


